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Dear Families 
 
Cinderella 
We all had a brilliant time, singing, dancing and cheering our way through Cinderella at Durham 
Gala Theatre yesterday.  There is a huge amount of organisation, behind the scenes, to ensure a 
whole school event such as this runs smoothly.  Thank you, to everyone in school for making 
yesterday such an enjoyable occasion. St Joseph's pupils, you are a credit to our school.   
 
Christmas Fayre 
Friday 8th December is our Christmas jumper day and Christmas Fayre. We would be extremely 
grateful if you could make a raffle/tombola donation for our stalls such as chocolates, bottles, 
toiletries, toys (in good condition only please). We ask that only adults bring bottles to school to 
be handed in to the school office. Thank you, in advance, for your support. 
 
FHC meeting 
We have an update to our diary of events.  Fr Shaun would like to hold a meeting for 
parents/carers of pupils in Y4 who will be making their First Holy Communion next summer.  The 
meeting will be in school at 2.45pm on Friday 15th December.  This is an opportunity for 
Father Shaun to talk through expectations of the programme.  If there are any parents/carers of 
pupils in Year 5 or Year 6, who missed making their First Holy Communion, for whatever reason, 
please feel free to join the session and you can talk things through with Fr Shaun. 
 
Please complete the Form using the attached link https://forms.office.com/e/rBwpt9b7vE  to let 
us know that you will be attending. 
 
Advent 
The season of Advent is almost upon us. Sunday 3rd December is the first Sunday of Advent and 
in school, your children will learn about Advent as being the time to prepare for Jesus' coming at 
Christmas. Inviting and welcoming visitors, and preparing for them, are all part of this RE topic 
which gives perspective to the Christmas story and its background.  
 
We invite you to support your children's learning about Advent/Christmas at home by: 
 
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 - Travelling Crib (2 children per class will bring this home 
each night during Advent) 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Class Advent Prayer Journals and Nativity Bauble to decorate  
 
During Advent, we will also be collecting food items (tins, packets, pasta etc) and toiletries 
(bubble bath, shampoo etc) which will be given to PACT House and the local foodbank. 
 

Thank you for your continued support 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/rBwpt9b7vE


 

 

Star of the Week 

The following children have received a Star of the Week certificate this Week:  

 

Nursery Ivie For being an absolute star and wonderful friend! 

Reception 
Freya  For being a kind, caring and happy member of our EYFS 

family! 

Year 1 Jayden For doing brilliant reading this week! 

Year 2 
Isabella For being a wonderful role model in year 2 and always trying 

her best. 

Year 3 Thomas For always being ready to learn and trying his best in lessons. 

Year 4 Lachlan For excellent work in RE this week. 

Year 5 Max For finding equivalent fractions. 

Year 6 Daniel For some excellent work on fractions this week. 

 

 

Times Table Rockstar of the week is: 

This week's 'Rockstar of the Week' is Natalia! Well done for your amazing multiplication and fantastic 
studio speed! Children can see all our TTRS winners on our new 'Times Table Rockstars' display board 
outside the Year 6 classroom.  
 
Well done to Year 6 who won this week's KS2 times tables battle! A special mention to Archie and 
Macartney for their high scoring this week! This means that Year 6 have now won two rounds of the 
tournament and are in joint top position alongside Year 4!  
 
St Joseph's are currently 16th on the TTRS leaderboard for schools in our area. This is an improvement on 
last week. Let's make a big effort this week to try to sneak into the top 15! 

 

 

 

This week’s attendance is 86.49% 

Our target is 97% 

Nursery Reception Year1 Year2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

62.96% 85.86% 89.33% 90.77% 96.43% 84.29% 95.52% 86.72% 

 



            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

           

House Points 

Children can earn house points from all staff during the week.  The house points for this week 

are: 

St Aidan –  289   St Oswald – 273 

St Cuthbert –     332             St Bede – 239 

Congratulations to St Cuthbert and well done to everyone who has earned points this week. 

 

Wake Up Wednesday 

 


